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Revised procedure for children coming to Roundabout following Covid-19
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Firstly, thank you for your patience whilst we prepare for your child’s return to Roundabout. This is a very worrying time for all of us and the return will only be successful if everyone adheres to the new procedures and if we all follow the government guidelines:

1. Minimising contact with individuals who are unwell by ensuring that those who have coronavirus symptoms, or who have someone in their household who does, do not attend childcare settings, schools or colleges
2. Cleaning hands more often than usual - wash hands thoroughly for 20 seconds with running water and soap and dry them thoroughly or use alcohol hand rub or sanitiser ensuring that all parts of the hands are covered
3. Ensuring good respiratory hygiene by promoting the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ approach
4. Cleaning frequently touched surfaces often using standard products, such as detergents and bleach
5. Minimising contact and mixing by altering, as much as possible, the environment (such as classroom layout) and timetables (such as staggered break times) 
Taken from the following government website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safe-working-in-education-childcare-and-childrens-social-care/safe-working-in-education-childcare-and-childrens-social-care-settings-including-the-use-of-personal-protective-equipment-ppe
On Monday 1st June our staff will return to Roundabout for the first time since 20th March. I hope you will understand that they need to undergo appropriate training, reorientate themselves with the new layout and take part in meetings individually and as a team. Therefore the first day back for children will be Tuesday 2nd June. Please note that you will receive separate notification of your child’s new session times – these will be different from your hours before we had to close.

To enable the staff and children the opportunity to be accustomed to the new way of doing things, any child will spend no longer than 2 hours a day at Roundabout for the time being. This means no child is staying for lunch and we will not be holding snack times. It is essential you stick to your allotted session times to reduce the risk of infection and please adhere to social distancing at all times (much as we are all desperate for hugs!).

Until further notice, all children must bring the following each time they come to preschool, to be taken home each day:

· Their own clearly named, full water bottle, no fizzy drinks, squash or milk

· A clearly named pot containing a healthy snack just for them. No nuts or chocolate please

· A clearly named bag with a change of clothes

I am afraid we cannot permit unnecessary items onto the premises such as toys from home, scooters or bikes or cycle helmets. There is a cycle rack in front of the preschool or you can take them home with you.

I have tried to put your child with children they have been happy to play with in the past. As we need to ensure children are kept in their own groups of 8 or 9, this will not be able to change. I have allocated your child sessions in the mornings if you asked for mornings and afternoons if you asked for afternoons. Some children will have been allocated 3 sessions per week, some 2. Children of keyworker families have been given priority, as have children we feel would benefit more from the additional session. Please respect my decision; it hasn’t been taken lightly but with an enormous amount of consideration. As soon as we are given permission to increase sessions, we will do so.
We would ask that children do not wear masks to preschool as this is believed to create more problems than benefits. 

We really appreciate your feedback, and will be regularly reviewing the way Roundabout is operating. Therefore please let me know by email if you have any suggestions or worries, or if you have changed your mind about bringing your child.

Many thanks

Sam.
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